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Comments: As a frequent visitor to the San Juan Mountains I appreciate the opportunity to voice my opinion on

these proposed changes. 

 

I support the Spring Creek relocation as it would provide opportunities for motorized vehicles to access other

loops including Taylor and Stoner Mesas. 

 

I support the Lower Ryman Trail relocation, but request that you consider motorized access. 

 

I support the Circle trail route and am fine with keeping that non motorized so those wanting to avoid motorized

trails have a place to do so. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Nick


